
TIGER TALES
November 2, 2017

MIDDLE SCHOOL 
BASKETBALL COACHES 

NEEDED

We are looking for 
basketball coaches for the 
Girls A Basketball Team and 
Boys B Basketball Team.  If 

you are interested in 
coaching please contact 

Craig Sickels at 
sickelsc@rsu5.org

Congratulations to the 
winners 
of the 

Fire Safety Week 
Poster Contest!  

They got to ride to 
school 

in a fire truck

REMINDER:                          
NO School for students on                  

Thursday, November 9th and 
Friday, November 10th

DCS Middle School 
Fall Sports 

Awards Night
tonight at 6:30pm

Middle School Dance at DCS
  Grades 6-8

  Friday, November 3rd
  6:00 - 8:30pm

 

Book Fair
The PTA would like to thank everyone for their  

support in our fall book fair, donations to the 
basket raffle, and donations to treat street. Also, 

a special thank you to all the volunteers who 
helped with each of these events.  

The PTA helps fund field trips, equipment and 
supplies for the school and we would not be able 
to do that without your support.  The profit from 
the book fair also resulted in the school getting 
new books for our classrooms and our library.

Thank you to everyone who helped to make 
these events possible.

We know it has been a 
challenging week with the 
storm and loss of power 

throughout the state. 

We want to thank 
everyone for their flexibility 

and patience as we 
continue to support our 

DCS families who are still 
without power.

mailto:mosers@rsu5.org
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Anyone who purchased warm up pants this fall for middle school soccer that 
did not have the Durham tiger logo embroidered, and would like to have the 
logo added at no charge, please place the pants in a labeled bag and drop 
them off with Mr. Lyons by Friday, November 3, 2017.  The pants MUST BE 
WASHED or else the company cannot embroider them.  

Also, anyone who did not place an order and would like to before 
middle school basketball season begins, please see the above flyer.   

Online store order deadline is Sunday, Nov. 5



FLU CLINIC

*** Seasonal Flu Vaccine ***
Available for RSU No.5

STUDENTS - FAMILIES - STAFF
 Vaccines are FREE for Students 

DONATIONS ARE APPRECIATED
 

PLEASE BRING YOUR HEALTH 
INSURANCE CARD

 
Provided in Partnership with CHANS,

Community Health & Nursing Services, Brunswick
 

   Thursday November 16, 2017    3:30-6:30pm
 

Freeport High School Cafeteria
 

 You will need to complete a Permission Form 
when you attend the clinic. If your child has a 

chronic illness or a complex medical condition, 
consult their physician. 

*Contact your School Nurse with any questions*
HEALTHY CHILDREN...are READY TO 

LEARN!

 

Annual Pasta Parade

Collections will be taking place
Monday 11/13 - Friday 11/17

Donations of Pasta and Canned Sauce
(Please, No Glass)

All donations will benefit L.A.C.O.

The Pasta Parade will take place 
Friday, November 17th at 9:00am

We collect pasta because 
a box of pasta and a can 

of sauce will feed a family 
of 4 one meal.  At a cost 

of only two dollars.



PreK - Grade 2 
Halloween Parade


